
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 8 September 2017 
 

Temporary Parking 

Due to the commencement of refurbishment works at the Golden Lane Estate 

Community Centre this week, it has been necessary to relocate several 

residents’ vehicles from their existing parking bays.  As a result, visitor parking 

in the main carpark and on Basterfield House service road in particular will be 

very restricted for the next six months.  Therefore, we would ask residents to 

avoid inviting visitors with cars to the estate unless absolutely necessary. 

 

Bowater House  

There is a Faulty high level light on the slope leading to the garden area – this 

was reported to the repairs section on 5 September.

 

There is a faulty light outside flat 1 – this was reported to the repairs section on 

8 September. 

 

Bayer House 
There are six cracked stair tiles on the east staircase – this was reported to the 

repairs section on 7 September. 

 

Hatfield House 

An electrician called earlier this week to investigate faults with various stair and 

landing lights throughout the block.  New lights have been ordered and should 

hopefully be fitted next week

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       

 
 


